The Friends of Gooderstone Coft Primary Academy

The Friends of Gooderstone School is a committee of parents, teachers and community members committed to supporting the work of Gooderstone School.

AGM Meeting – 29th September 2021 @ 6pm in the Tearooms in The Watergardens.

13th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope everyone is safe and well and the children have enjoyed their first week back at school?

As most of you will be aware, The Friends hold an AGM (Annual General Meeting) in September to nominate a new committee.

For those of you who don't know who we are, we are a group of parents that fundraise for the school. Unfortunately, due to Covid, we were unable to do this, so we have been very quiet. Hopefully this will change for this year, and we can start having fun again!!

There are 3 main roles to consider,

- Chair
- Treasurer
- Secretary

Or you can become just a committee member. The more the merrier!

As we are called "The Friends" there can be anyone that can be a committee member, from grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc to anyone from the village community.

To be able to function efficiently, The Friends need the 3 main roles to be filled. Can I please stress if the roles are not filled, then The Friends will have to be dissolved and the children and school will lose out.

If anyone would like to nominate themselves or another person beforehand, or would like more information on the roles, please either contact the school, myself or a committee member.

Kind Regards

Tara Palmer – Chairperson 01366 328879/07780852506

Gail Thompson - Secretary --- Jess Peate - Deputy Treasurer